
  
  

 
 
It’s not called getting old, it’s called getting ill 
 

Let’s talk … 
 
Are you worried about your memory, or about someone else’s memory? 
 
Would you like to join a safe and supported conversation? 
 

Tuesday 16 May 

9:30 to 11:30am 

The Orangery at Barnsley Hospice: Church Street, Barnsley S75 2RL 
 
Alzheimer’s Society are popping along to Barnsley Hospice for conversation and cake.  

You are welcome to join us. 

 
Hear about some of the early signs and symptoms of dementia. 

Let’s talk about what to do next. 

Learn about the importance of future planning. 

Hear about how the Hospice can support people living with dementia. 

Take part in a small taster of the Hospice well-being programme. 

 

Dementia Advisers and the Hospice Team will share some key points to consider. 
 
Importantly, you will be able to start a conversation with specialist teams who are here to support you  
 
This is a Dementia Action Week Event with limited places. 
 
Please RSVP your attendance by contacting: 

Alzheimer’s Society on 01226 296301 

 

Worried about your memory? Let’s start a conversation … 


